
We at North Street Christian Church are a group of people who are passionate about and living  for the glory of God. We gather 
together to worship Christ because He is totally worthy. In our worship of God we aim to know God which is why we spend time in 
the Bible. You will find our services to be sermon heavy and very focused on the proper interpretation of the text.  Join us as we 
aim to be the church and properly understand the living God that we  serve.  
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SUNDAY                

 
 
 

9:00 Sunday School                                
10:00 Worship                        

MONDAY                                  

 
 
 

6:30 Men’s Bible Study                          
7:00 Elder/Board              

Meeting   

WEDNESDAY           
 

 
 

6:30 Adventure Club                              
6:30 ROOTED 

6:30 Ladies Bible Study 

THURSDAY                   

 
 
 
 

7:00 20’ & 30’s                         
Bible Study                   

FRIDAY                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 
 
 

7:00                
Bible Study 

SATURDAY                          
  5:00  Community Meal                             

(2nd & 3rd                                       
of every month) 

LOOK BACK AND                 

Thank God                       
LOOK FORWARD AND                

Trust God 

SUNDAY SCHOOL AT NORTH STREET 
 
 

Today begins our News Sunday school class at North Street. We are offering just one adult Sunday school class. This class will 

be taught by all of the Elders of North Street. Each Elder will teach for one month straight on one topic. Starting today, Terry 

Hartman will teach through January on Holiness. The Bible calls us to be holy like God is holy. We want to be a church that 

cares about holiness. Your walk matters as a Christ follower. Plan to join this Sunday school class and be fed by all of the          

elders of North Street throughout the year.  

It’s officially 2023. With a new year upon us there are some big changes coming to North Street.  Starting this morning from 
the pulpit you will be hearing about church governance.  The New Testament is clear that the church is to be led by a plurali-
ty of men not just one man.  Today and the next two Sundays you will be hearing about what the New Testament says con-
cerning church leadership.  This will lead us to change the bylaws of North Street and officially make North Street an elder-
led church.  It’s very exciting and you will hear more about it in these three sermons but know that God’s way is always the 
best way.  At the end of these three sermons there will be a vote for all the members of North Street on the new bylaws.  
This will be the last congregational vote held at North Street. If you are a member of North Street come to that meeting 
which will be immediately after church and vote in the new bylaws. The bylaws are available on the church website as well 
as some hard copies for those that don’t have Internet access.  Hard copies can be picked up at the back of the worship cen-
ter.  Looking forward to a great year and lots of study through God's word together.   

A New Beginning 


